
     As I look back on the last two plus years, I want to
thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your
president. Some of the goals that I set for my term were
fulfilled, some were not and some still need to be finished.
     Not being able to meet and have to do Zoom meetings
was a steep learning curve. Thank you to all of you who
helped me out with learning and giving me some grace
when things did not work as they should. We made it
through it all. (Thank goodness!)
     I want to thank those who participated in the President
Quilt-As-You-Go Block Challenge. I was overwhelmed by
the beautiful blocks that were made. We still have quite a
few blocks to put together. I will be scheduling some sew
days to get these completed after the first of the year.
Some weekdays and some weekends will be scheduled, so
please consider coming to help.
     It has been fun to see all the Intraguild projects that
everyone has done. It has been great to get us active again
as a guild. Everyone is so creative.
     A big thank you to the Board. There would not be a
guild without you and your hard work. You have all helped
in getting the guild back and functioning.
     I know that next year will be a great year. Our new
President and Board are planning some fun things next
year...so stay tuned to what is to come. You won’t want to
miss out.

Keep quilting!
Jeanette Hanson
SRVQG President

S N A K E  R I V E R  V A L L E Y
Q U I L T  G U I L D

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 2
N E W S L E T T E R

A Sewing Room Chat with the Presidentsrvquiltguild.org

Meeting Time
3rd Thursdays

6:00pm Doors Open/Early
Bird

6:30 General Meeting 

Meeting Location
Calvary Baptist Church

785 1st St
Idaho Falls, ID

Upcoming Events 



November 17 - Guild
Meeting



November 26 - QOV @

Bradys



March 16 - Stash for Cash



NOTICE TO THE MEMBERS
We are confirming an action taken in January 6, 2020, but it was never

approved by the membership due to COVID. This will be voted on at the
November general meeting



Currently Reads:
ARTICLE IV: DUES
Membership dues shall be set in such amounts as are determined by the
Board. Dues shall be payable upon application for membership in the Guild,
and thereafter on the anniversary of each such membership.

Change bylaw to:
ARTICLE IV: DUES
Membership dues shall be set in such amounts as are determined by the
Board. Dues shall be payable upon application for membership in the Guild,
and thereafter by the first meeting after March 1st of each year.

Cookbooks are still available. Price is 2 for $20. They make
great gifts
There will be no free table at our general meetings from
January to March. If you have things you would like to put
on the free table, donate them to Stash For Cash



It's finally here! November is the month that I will draw the names of
THREE different $75 gift certificate winners. 



Remember to bring your RAFFLE BLOCKS for both October and

November and enter your name on one ticket for each block you make.
Remember to bring your recent 2 BOMs for show and tell. The final

BOM will be revealed at the November meeting. 



Be sure to pick up your final shuffled fat quarters from the September
exchange.



If you participated in the UFO exchange, bring the completed UFO to

share.



Finally, did you COMPLETE a scrap buster or stash buster quilt using
the guidelines I gave you? If so, bring it, share it, and enter into the

drawing. ONLY COMPLETED quilts count!!



Can't wait to see you.
Marei 

Intraguild Activities



It will replace our general meeting and will include a brown bag
auction, live auction, and pay & take table.

Please start setting aside items you would like to donate. Bring them to
the January and February meetings.

ACCEPTABLE ITEMS
Fabric

Notions
Kits

Household items
Yarn and knitting/crocheting notions

Patterns
Books and magazines

Stash for Cash will be held March 2023

Find us on Facebook!
See photos of recent Show and Tells from Guild
Meetings and Sew-Ins. Or Join our group by
searching for Snake River    Valley Quilt Guild
Group.



QOV Sew Day is:
The fourth Saturday, November 26th at Brady’s from 10 AM— 2 PM.

In addition to sew days, you can also help by making blocks, assembling
blocks into a quilt top, and quilting a quilt.

Thanks for your help and support!
~Mimi Jones (mimijones65@gmail.com)

Quilts of Valor

English Paper
Piecing Bee Meets

every 4th Tuesday at
Daydreams at 1 pm.

Newcomers are
always welcome.

Wear your name tag to
guild meetings for a

chance to win a prize!



Quilt Tops Ready for Quilting:
We have 8 quilt bundles (quilt top, batting & backing) ready to go to

quilters. Varying sizes – some require a long arm, but others maybe not. 



Sizes include: 93 x 93, 94 x 76, 84 x 108, 72 x 95, 75.5 x 106,
75 x 75, 65 x 89, and 66.5 x 74. I’ll bring them to the November meeting.

No hurry to get them finished. 



You can return them in January or February or later.



Binders Needed:
I’ve got two quilts ready for binding. I’ll bring them to the November

meeting also. Again, no hurry - can be returned in January or February.

Community Support/Charity



Secret Quilters will be revealed in January. Bring
your secret quilter a little something at our
November Meeting



SNAKE RIVER VALLEY QUILT
GUILD BOARD MEMBERS 2023

OFFICERS
President- Marei Montalvo
Vice President- Shanna Lyon
Secretary- Jeanette Hanson
Treasurer- David Nipper
     Asst Treasurer- Open

COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Charity/Community Support-
Debbie Hamrick
Equipment & Historian- Susan
Collins
Intraguild Activities- Jeanette
Hanson
Library- Marilyn Bee
Membership-Joyce White
Newsletter- Celia Weekes
Quilt Show- Open
Raffle - JR Woods
Retreat Coordinator- Alicia Williams
Secret Quilters- Debbie Lyon
Sew-Ins- Jodie Vee
Sunshine/Courtesy- Pam Noonan
Workshops- Open
Webmaster- Open

If you would like to contribute to
the guild by serving in any open
positions, please contact a member
of the Board

Quilt Guild Membership
Srvquiltguild.org/about/membership

Annual Dues
* $25 for Adults

* $5 for Youth (Under 12)
 

Sign up at the membership desk during
Early Bird or the break at our monthly

meetings!
 

Benefits of Membership
* Quarterly Sew –Ins

* Reduced Fees for Workshops
* Reduced Fee for Annual Quilting

Retreat
* Access to Guild Library

 
Bring Dues to Guild Meeting or send to:

 Joyce White
 966 Grassland Dr

 Idaho Falls, ID 83404
 

Please make checks payable to SRVQG.

Newsletter Info
Comments, correction, advertising or

other items to be included in the
newsletter should be emailed to the

editor at srvqgnewsletter@gmail.com
Advertising rates (per month)

$2.50 for 1/4 page
$5.00 for 1/2 page
$10.00 for full page


